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BIO: Greg Zeigler

A retired teacher and school administrator, Greg Zeigler is
also an author and non-profit consultant who has written a
novel, The Straw that Broke, as well as many articles on
travel and education. A resident of Jackson Hole, Wyoming,
he is currently principal of Zeigler and Associates, a
consultancy geared specifically toward the addressing
challenges of nonprofits, including board development and
training, marketing and communications, fund raising and
administrative and organizational structure.

He has parlayed both his educational and administrative
background and writing prowess into Travels with Steinbeck:
in Search of American 50 Years Later,
(www.travelswithsteinbeck.wordpress.com), a blog and
forthcoming book retracing the original 11,000-mile route
from Steinbeck’s classic travelogue, Travels with Charley.
When complete, the book, as well as a comprehensive
teachers guide, will be for sale on the website/blog.
To commemorate the 50th anniversary of Steinbeck’s 1960
journey across the country with his standard poodle
Charley, Zeigler is following in the legendary American
novelist’s famous footsteps, and is currently in the midst
of visiting the same cities as the famous writer. While
Steinbeck traveled with his beloved poodle Charley, Zeigler
is on the move with his more diminutive Maltese, Max. One
key difference between the peripatetic pair: Zeigler is
sharing his insights with youngsters of all ages at school
presentations and educational forums along the way. In
fact, Greg, with sidekick Max, has spoken to over 800
students about Steinbeck, Travels with Charley and his
adventures. Zeigler is well equipped to address both
teachers and students and has an extensive educational
background running and marketing independent private
schools, including positions as headmaster/executive
director at The Gardner School in Vancouver, Washington;
Rabun Gap-Nacoochee School in Rabun Gap, Georgia; Sunriver
Prepatory School in Sunriver, Oregon; Teton Science School
in Jackson, Wyoming and Rowland Hall-St. Mark’s School in
Salt Lake City, Utah.  Over a career spanning more than
three decades, he has also taught an array of subjects



including English, Theater and Film to both high school and
middle school students.  Zeigler has authored articles for
various consumer and trade media, including The Bend
Bulletin (Bend, Oregon), Atlanta Journal Constitution
(Atlanta, Georgia), Vincent Curtis Educational Register,
Kiski School Alumni Bulletin, Washington and Jefferson
College Alumni Bulletin and Mosaic Magazine.

An engaging speaker, he is often asked to present at
educational industry events, and has spoken at the National
Association of Independent Schools, Pacific Northwest
Association of Independent Schools, and The Association of
Boarding Schools, Council for Advancement and Support of
Education, and Canadian Independent Schools.

Zeigler holds a Masters of Education degree from the
University of Utah and a Bachelor of Arts degree from
Washington & Jefferson College in Washington, Pennsylvania.


